
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We enjoyed some lovely distant visits this week and asked their 

permission to share these photos; 

Lorne modelled his face shield for us which he purchased many 

years ago for his wood working, but it works great for COVID! 

We sang Happy Birthday to Hazel with the help of her young 

neighbours. Her birthday is July 27th and I’m sure she would love 

to hear from you! 

Esther and her flowers are looking and doing great! She had just 

returned from Joyce’s hair salon!  


